
February 7, 2018

Mark Your Calendar
2/6 PTO Meeting, 9:30, PTO Room
2/8 Carnival Meeting 9:30a, PTO Room
2/9 Carnival Basket Donations DUE
2/12 Texas Roadhouse - PTO Spirit Night
2/14 Valentine Parties

11:30 AM PreK; 2:30 PM PreK-4th
2/16-19  Student Holiday
2/23   Wrapped Baskets Due to PTO
3/2 2nd Grade Musical
3/3 Carnival at the Pointe
3/5 Texas Roadhouse - PTO Spirit Night

Get up-to-date information at tomballisd.net, 
canyonpointepto.com, 

and www.facebook.com/CPeSPtO

@TISDCPES

Like our facebook page and follow us on twitter

www.facebook.com/CPESPTO

Reminder doors open at 8:10 am this year. 
Great expectations Assembly will begin at 8:30am.
the tardy bell rings at 8:40 am.

Student  Holiday Feb 16th - 19th
Students have February 16th through the 19th off for 
a Student Holiday. 

Music Program
Please mark you calendars and plan to join us for our
second grade musical,"It's A Hit!" Our performance will
take place Friday, March 2nd at 10 AM in the cafeteria.
The students have already been learning about good
sportsmanship, cooperation and determination as they
sing and learn the choreography. 

Students are asked to wear baseball inspired clothing for
this performance. Baseball shirts and jerseys, jeans or
shorts and baseball caps are all wonderful.  Unfortunately,
we will not be able to have enough room on stage for
baseball gloves or other accessories.

Canyon Pointe Elementary

Valentine Parties
We are excited about this year’s Valentine Parties!
Keep an eye out for information from your child’s
teacher in Wednesday folders and emails from Home-
room Parent for specific details and ways you can help
make these parties amazing for the kids. All Parties will
take place on February 14th.
Pre-K Parties will take place from 11:30a-12:30a AM
and 2:30-3:30 PM. Kindergarten through 4th grade
will celebrate from 2:30-3:30.

It’s time for our Carnival! ! Save the date for Saturday,
March 3rd from 12pm - 4pm. You won’t want to miss
this year’s Carnival at the Pointe! 

We will have exciting rides and activities as well as our
ever popular silent auction featuring all new items and
classic favorites as well! We have also set up a way to
BID on your baskets through a phone app so you won’t
miss taking a favorite home! More information will come
home in a packet soon!

Flip this newsletter over to see more details about the
Carnival, Baskets, the Silent Auction AND Donations!



Yearbook order forms will be coming home for those of
you who still need to order one. The price is now $30 and
will include a FULL YEAR of class pictures and fun mem-
ories of your child’s year at CPES. The books are hard-
bound and durable to last! March 23rd is the LASt dAY
tO ORdeR! 

If you have any photos you would like to submit for
yearbook review, please register and upload them on
the following: website: http://www.replayit.com/r/.

News
SpiritNight
texas Roadhouse Spirit night will be on February
12th from 4-10pm and March 5th from 4-10pm.
Present your sticker for “buy one adult entrée and
students get two kids menu items free”, plus tRH
donates 10-15% back to our school!
As always, if dining in, please remind your cashier 
before you pay that you are with CPES so the school
gets credit.

Box tops
Our library collects Box Tops! 
Turn in Box Tops to the Library. Look
for your grade level’s container in the 
library. Taking the time to cut them out does make a 
difference! Over $1000 was raised last year for our 
Library! Box tops are due by February 23rd

SILENT AUCTION
We need you!

Donations are a very important part of our fundraising
efforts for Carnival.  We have great advertising 
opportunities for all sponsors and donors.  Our 
Carnival Committee is seeking Canyon Pointe 
Families or local businesses who are interested in 
donating products or services to the Carnival at the
Pointe Silent Auction.  Just a FEW of the items we are
seeking are: a guided fishing trip, automotive service,
manicure/pedicure package, a vacation trip, airline
tickets, a week at a beach or lake house, game tickets
or suite seats.  If you or anyone you know would be 
interested in generously donating on behalf of their
company, please contact our Carnival Team at 
carnival@canyonpointepto.com

DONATIONS
Looking to help out with carnival but can’t volunteer?

Can you donate non-chocolate candies for our carnival
game prizes? These items can be dropped off in the car
rider line or sent in with your student on February 23rd.

thanks for your support!

CLASS BASKETS
Class baskets are a very important part of our carnival
and raise a lot of money for our school. Students and our
CPES families love the auction simply because there are
so many fun things to choose from.  Information about
each class’s theme was sent home in their Wednesday
folder. Please send your donations in as soon as possible!

PRe-K
Garza – Board Games

KIndeRGARten
Howard - Emogi
Douglas - Texans

Potter - Art
Genzer - Easter Basket
Sedgwick - Texas A&M

Garcia - SpringFling/Garden
Nava-Carlos – Pet Basket

FIRSt GRAde
Morgenstern – Lego

Hall – Star Wars
Do – Crafts for Girls

Deckard – Mad Scientist
Rivera – Lottery Tickets

Ruelas/Menchaca – Pokemon
SeCOnd GRAde
Kayda – Nerf Wars
Odell – Rainy Day

Collier – Red Box/Movie Night

Bean – Little Bookworm
Ruiz – Crockpot/Cooking
Durnil/Diaz – B-day Girl

tHIRd GRAde
Moore – Gift Card Galore
Sommers – Baby Basket

Lawrence – Astros
Rodriguez – Pet Basket
Krug – Fun in the Sun
Guillory – Hot Wheels
Flores – HEB/Grocery
Hudgins – Pamper Me

FOuRtH GRAde
Selman – Marvel

Frazier – My Little Pony
Maddox – Univ. of Texas

Shiflet – Disney
Gigout – Fitness

Mora – Cinco de Mayo
Robinson – Big Kid Books


